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Mackeprang celebrates 30 years of KDOT service 
 

Matt Mackeprang, Area Engineer for the District One, Area Five office in Wamego, is 

celebrating 30 years of valued service at the Kansas Department of Transportation (KDOT).  

 

Mackeprang has spent his entire KDOT career in Wamego. After graduating from the 

University of Nebraska, Mackeprang was hired as an Engineering Associate I (EA I) in May 

1992. He went on to receive several promotions, including EA II and III Project Manager, 

and EA III Construction Manager. In August 2018, Mackeprang was named the Area Five 

Engineer, the position he has held since. 

 

As the Area Engineer, Mackeprang oversees the maintenance, construction, permitting and 

administrative operations for Area Five. He also assists with developing the scopes of 

projects through public meetings, field checks and discussions with KDOT staff and 

members of the public.  

 

He and his wife, Michelle, reside in Wamego. They have three grown children: Kelsey, 

Madison and Jackson.   

 
### 

 

This information can be made available in alternative accessible formats upon request. For information 
about obtaining an alternative format, contact the KDOT Office of Public Affairs, 700 SW Harrison St., 2nd 

Fl. West, Topeka, KS 66603-3754 or phone 785-296-3585 (Voice) / 7-1-1 (Hearing Impaired). 
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